
19.10.2019 
 
 
 
 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Please accept this letter as my recommendation of the advertising “TrioMAC” SRL. 

“Coca-Cola Imbuteliere Chisinau” SRL has been working with “TrioMAC” SRL since april 2016. 
 

 
 
 
 

The company has demonstrated a visionary and professional attitude, excellent 

understanding of “Coca-Cola Imbuteliere Chisinau” SRL needs. It`s a pleasure to work with a 

team that gives you always the best bids, products and solutions. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

I am confident that Company’s combination of experience and strong commitment will be an 
asset for your project. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Eugen Ursu 

Senior Buyer 

Coca Cola Imbuteliere Chișinău SRL 
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